
Gilchrist Park Playground Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony Postponed 
 

 
The ribbon-cutting ceremony for the recently opened Gilchrist Park Playground, which 
was originally scheduled for today, May 23, at 5 p.m., has been postponed due to expected 
heavy rain and thunderstorms. 
 
In order to ensure the safety and comfort of all expected attendees -- especially the 
children -- the City has made the decision, with the agreement of the Friends of Gilchrist 
Park, to postpone today7's scheduled ceremony to a future date yet to be determined. 
 
Once the ceremony is rescheduled, announcements will be posted in the City's Weekly 
Highlights Report, on the City Facebook page and on the City website. We apologize in 
advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 


